
Nettle News
Nettle Middle School… Home of the Knights!

January 18, 2022

IMPORTANT DATES

January 17th
No School, Dr. MLK Jr. Day

January 18th
8th grade parent committee meeting, 7pm
https://meet.google.com/ppt-afdn-owj

January 21st
Grade 6 Ancient Egypt Presentation

February 7th
PTO Meeting 7pm-8pm

Student
Drop-Off/Pick-Up
Students are dismissed from school at
2:45pm. Please do not line up for parent
pick-up before 2:45pm. Please pick up
your student from 2:50pm to 3:05pm.
Drop off is 8:05am, students can not be
dropped off earlier.

Buses
As many of you know, there is an extreme
shortage of bus drivers. There may be
instances where buses are late because
they are doing double-runs. Thank you for
your patience

Spring Fun Run 5K
The PTO is planning a Spring Fun Run 5K. If you’re interested in
helping to plan this event, please email
shereen.escovitz@haverhill-ps.org by Monday, January 24th.

COVID Reminders
Thank you for helping us as we make our way through this surge in COVID cases across the
country. Please continue to keep your child home if they are sick, follow the quarantine
guidelines, and reach out to us at 978-374-5792 for school absences, illness, or with any
questions.

Please send your student to school every day with two well-fitted masks.

Weekly COVID safety checks (pool testing) is available to all students. You will only hear
results if they're positive. Permission slips can be completed online by clicking here:
https://www.cic-health.com/consent/ma?district=null

HHS CTE Programs
Any student interested in learning more about Haverhill High School’s CTE Programs, can
visit their website: https://cte.haverhill-ps.org/. Applications are due on Friday, February
25, 2022. Please use this link to apply: https://haverhill.go2cte.com/

Questions? Contact Shereen Escovitz, shereen.escovitz@haverhill-ps.org
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